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Mon 6/10/2024 3:27 PM
Hazel Bennett
regarding Temp Use Permit renew No. E2024.013-TUP

To Planning
6 You replied to this message on 6/11/2024 11:51 AM.

Some people who received this message don't often get email from bazjello@gmail.com. Learmn why this is important

To whom 1t concerns.

I am against the renewal of a “Vacation rental”™ use at 1135 McPhee Road Naramata in my
neighbourhood, application No. E2024.013-TUP due to increased late night noise and traffic it has
created in the past.

Sincerely

Hazel Ferguson
Homeowner

1090 Aikens Loop
Naramata
vOHIN1



